
HKIB and APSA MoU Signing Ceremony

We are pleased to announce that APSA and the Hong Kong Institute of
Bankers will be signing a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) on 18
July 2017 at 18:00. Under the MoU, the two professional bodies will
collaborate on talent growth, professional training and the development
of cross-border securitisation and structured finance under the Belt and
Road Initiative. Fully paid-up APSA members will receive invitation to
attend this auspicious signing event.


